
 
 

     43 Stewart Road 
     Collingwood, Ontario 

L9Y 3M7 Canada 
epcor.com 

 
 
February 11, 2021   

 

Sent by EMAIL, RESS Filing

Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

Re:  Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 
Emergency 

 OEB File No. EB-2020-0133 

 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership will not be submitting reply comments 

addressing other stakeholders’ comments for the above noted proceeding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2247 

THesselink@epcor.com 

 




